Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, February 13, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:16pm by Bert Diehl.
Present: Jim O'Neill (Chair), Bert Diehl and John McCreery.

MINUTES

John McCreery made a motion which was seconded by Bert Diehl to approve the
meeting minutes from January 9, 2017. The motion was passed unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS:

Scenic River Retreat update
John McCreery found information regarding grants online and forwarded it to Joe
Herczak for his review.

NEW BUSINESS:

Pond Seminar
Geauga and Portage Soil and Water Conservation Districts will be hosting a Pond
Seminar on Thursday, March 16, 2017. Jim O'Neill plans on attending.

Indoor Flea Market — Saturday, March 18
Vendor Spaces are sold out. Park & Recreation Board members are asked to meet
at Town Hall at 6:45 a.m. to sign vendors in the day of the event.

Easter Egg Hunt — Saturday, April 15

Julie Johnston will talk to the Girl Scouts to see if they are available to assemble the
candy bags for the event. More Easter Egg Hunt information will be discussed at the
next meeting.

Munson Township Scholarships

Jim O’Neill is a Scholarship Board member and took part in interviewing 18 Munson
Township students. Currently there is $2,700 in the fund with hopes to get it to
$5,000. The fund total will increase some since all proceeds from the Indoor Flea
Market go to the scholarship fund.

ADJOURNMENT
Bert Diehl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:51pm. The next meeting will
be held Monday, March 13, 2017 at 6:15pm at Munson Town Hall.
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Julie Johnston

cc: Park Board Members
Township Trustees and Fiscal Officer
Road Superintendent




